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Dear Members of the Committee on Judiciary, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support of SB599, which would prohibit landlords 

from asking tenants about their legal status.  The Trump administration has caused 

enormous fear among people who have lived in our cities and contributed to the 

welfare of all those who live within them.  These neighbors of ours have been a part 

of our communities and we have benefited from being their neighbors.   

 

Oregon is proud of being a sanctuary state since 1987, when we committed to being 

a state that believes in the safety, dignity and human rights of all people living here.  

These people deserve our respect and protection. 

 

Please vote yes to promote this bill out of committee and onto the floor for a vote by 

the full Senate. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Laurie Moses 


